
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

It has been a brilliant end to the week, with lots of children participating in our Bedtime Story Day. Everywhere 

we turned children were dressed up in their PJs, but thankfully no sleeping occurred in class! Pictures will be in 

next week’s newsletter. 

I very much hope to see you all at the Summer Fair tomorrow, which there are details of overleaf.  Next Friday is 

our Trinity Primary Sports Day at Manor House Gardens. Please see the letter attached for details. And keep your 

fingers crossed that it doesn’t rain! 

 

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 24th June 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Tue 21st June—Reception trip to 

Natural History Museum and Y1 Trip 

to Olympic Park 

Fri 24th June—PAFT coffee morning 

and Bedtime Story day 

Sat 25th June 12pm—3pm—PAFT 

Summer Fair at Trinity Primary 

Friday 1st July 11am—Sports day at 

Manor House Gardens  

Thur 7th July 3pm—4pm—Science 

Fair and Year Two trip to Wide 

Horizons 

Tue 12th July—Year Ones trip to 

Southend on Sea 

Wed 20th July—

Last day 1:15pm 

pick up  

Trinity Children Attend the Ladies’ Hockey Championship: 

A big thank you to Sam in Year One’s dad, who organised tickets for our Year Ones to visit the Olym-
pic Stadium to watch the Ladies’ Hockey  Championship. All of our children made brilliant spectators 
and enjoyed a fabulous day of cheering and whooping for their favourite side! 

PAFT Summer Fair: 

We hope to see as many parents as possible tomorrow at the 

Trinity Summer Fair, which is being held on the Primary site for 

the first time.  

The fun will begin at 12pm and continue until 3pm. Lots of stalls 

with fun activities and items to purchase will be set up, ready for 

all the family. 

Mrs Bibi-Thompson has kindly arranged for the children to per-

form at the event at 12:30pm. If you would like your child to sing 

or want to watch please be there for that time… it will be the 

perfect time to learn how to ‘….’ 

The raffle has a fantastic prize this year, tickets to ‘Chilled in a 

Field’ Festival, which are worth £250. Please 

see Barbara, Chair of the PAFT, for more de-

tails. 

As we said last week, fingers crossed for sun!  

Reception Visit the National History Museum: 

A great day was had by all at the National History Museum on 

Tuesday. Whales were observed, dinosaurs were spotted and lots 

of learning went on! Thanks to all who participated in the trip. 

Thank You Parents! 

Well done Trinity Fami-

lies! A while ago, we set 

the challenge of col-

lecting enough Sains-

bury’s vouchers to be 

able to order a basket-

ball stand and hoop for 

the playground. We are 

pleased to announce 

that we have met the 

target and the equip-

ment is currently on 

order… all thanks to our 

wonderful 

communi-

ty. 


